

Department of Computer Science

February 22, 2013

Dr. Nelson Hilton, Chair of the Executive Committee University Council

The Department of English, Franklin College of Arts & Sciences, CAMPUS

Dear Dr. Hilton,

On February 01, 2013 the Faculty Affairs Committee approved and voted to forward the attached revisions to a) the Guidelines for Appt., Promotion & Tenure and b)the Policy for Review of Tenured Faculty to the Executive Committee of University Council for consideration and placement on the March 21, 2013 Council agenda.

If you have questions concerning this item, please feel free to contact me by e-mail at thiab@cs.uga.edu

Regards,

Thiab Taha, Chair Faculty Affairs Committee

Tel: 706 542 3477